

Friday 13 June 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It was great to see everyone at last week's year 3 information evening, we are incredibly excited to see the boys start on the instrumental scheme in September.

Please click <u>here</u> to give an indication of which instrumental family your child would prefer. Students will get a chance to try each of the instruments in your chosen family in September, staff will then advise which instrument we feel your child is best suited to.

More information can be found in our <u>scheme booklet</u>. If you have any other questions in the interim, please write to <u>musicschool@habselstree.org.uk</u>.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Tom Taylor **Director of Performance Music** 

